
 

Putnam County strongly recommends residents that live in mobile 

homes, low lying areas, areas prone to flooding or areas that flooded 

during Hurricane Matthew seek shelter with family, friends or neighbors 

that do NOT live in a hazard area. Residents are encouraged to take 

shelter with family or friends and arrive at a destination location prior to 

dark on Saturday. Please remember that public shelters are to be used 

only when no other shelter options exist. Information regarding shelters 

is available via the Citizen Information Call Center Number listed below. 

Citizens are encouraged to register for emergency alerts at 

www.putnamalert.com 
 

The Citizen Information Call Center Number is  
(386)329-1904 

  

Putnam County Emergency Management’s daily situation 
report is available by calling (386)326-7132 

 

For emergencies regarding water and/or sewer, please 
call (386)329-1904 beginning Saturday @ 8:00 a.m. 

 
City offices will be closed Monday and Tuesday, offices will re-open 

Wednesday at 8:30 a.m. 
 

Residential trash collection will be reduced to one day per week commencing 
on Thursday and Friday of next week and will continue on these days each 

week until further notice 

http://www.putnamalert.com/

